
Dear families, governors, staff and friends,   
 
It has been another busy week at Brindishe Lee , highlights include, special visitors and trips 
as well as sharing and celebrating learning during Friday’s assembly. 
 
The Year 6 have returned safely from their residential trip and the reception class are 
currently enjoying the delights of Mudchute Farm. 
 
Please can we remind parents and carers that there is another opportunity for children to 
share their learning with parents on Thursday 26th May at 3.30pm.   
  
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
 
Kind regards, 
Ms Sebire & the Brindishe Lee Team.  
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Radish Survey  
As you are aware, since September, Radish have been our new catering company. We are interested to find 
out what your views are about school dinners and encourage to complete a short survey. Please follow the 
link below and thank you for your continued support. 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Y5MZJWF 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
• Monday 23rd to Wednesday 25th – School Photos – Individual, class and siblings  
• Thursday 26th May – Open Door – Sharing Learning 
• Thursday 26th May – Year 4  - Church of the Good Shepherd  
• Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June – Half term holiday plus bank holidays 
• Monday 6th June – INSET DAY (Queen’s Jubilee) 
• Wednesday 8th June – Year 5 to Thames Explorer Trust 
• Monday 13th – Friday 24th – Year 6 Swimming 
• Monday 20th June -  Open Door – Sharing Learning 
• Thursday 14th July - Open Door – Sharing Learning 

Jubilee Day  
We are currently busy planning the Jubilee celebrations, which will take place at the end of May. We are having 
a Jubilee Day on Friday 27th May. The children will undertake celebration activities during the day, which  
culminate with a picnic in the garden. Radish are also supporting the day with a Jubilee lunch. To add to the 
celebratory air, please send your child to school dressed in an outfit fit for a royal garden party! 
 

 New library books 
A large selection of library books have just arrived at Brindishe Lee for the children to read and enjoy!  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


